
 

BARCLAYS BANK OF KENYA CAREER FAIR AT LOWER KABETE CAMPUS 

The School of business successfully held career fair on 25th March 2015.The 

Barclay of Kenya team were welcomed by Mr. George Omondi, the coordinator 

BCOM. 

On behalf of the Dean School of Business, Prof. Aduda he thanked the team for 

organizing the event. The Bank said that they will launch a long-term partnership 

with students in the School of Business and  made  presentations on the following:  

- Opportunities For Internships In The Bank 

- Personal Branding 

- Career Planning 

- Investment Planning 

- Opportunities For Management Trainees In The Bank 
 

 


